## **Rosie Jansen**

From: Stuart Grant

**Sent:** Thursday, 6 June 2019 10:02 a.m.

**To:** Karma McFarlane

**Subject:** RE: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

## Hi Karma

I am out of the office today at the judging day for NZ Young Enterprise Scheme. I'll get onto this tomorrow. As far as I know, the company is NOT Chinese and is NOT bottling on site and is NOT taking the whole site for this operation. They are working through their NP3 process for food safety with MPI, so it is not a consent –simply compliance.

I am happy to meet with Cr McLeod if that helps.

Cheers

Stu

From: Karma McFarlane <xxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxvt.nz >

Sent: Wednesday, 5 June 2019 8:20 AM

Subject: FW: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

Hi Stu

Please see the email below from Councillor McLeod. Can you please help me with some information for the reply?

Is the company Chinese? I am fairly sure they are based overseas but I am not sure where? If we don't know for sure, I will just let them know that.

I think we can say they plan to export the water from the bore? What is the current consent they are seeking from MPI? Should I mention this?

Let me know if you would rather draft this email.

Thanks for your help.

## Karma

From: Angela McLeod [mailto:crangelamcleod@gmail.com]

**Sent:** Wednesday, 5 June 2019 5:52 a.m.

To: Karma McFarlane

Cc: Cr Blair Griffiths; Cr Chris Carson; Cr Dave Wheeler; Cr Glenn McArthur; Cr Hellen Swales; Cr John Gwilliam; Cr

Paul Lambert; Cr Ros Connelly; Cr Taylor; Wayne Guppy; Kate Glanville **Subject:** Re: Memo to Councillors on Commercial Bottling of Water

Many thanks Karma,

The situation at Refreshment Place is most unfortunate regarding the consent to take water from the aquifer.

Do we know for sure that the former Coca-cola and Unipackaging premises has been bought by a Chinese company and that they intend to bottle and export the water from the bore?

Ngā mihi

Angela

Angela McLeod Councillor, Upper Hutt City Council Chair, Community Grants Committee Chair, Wellington Region Waste Forum

Cell: 027 497 2761

Email: <u>CrAngelaMcLeod@gmail.com</u>

Web: www.upperhuttcity.com

Life, Leisure, Live it!

Sent from a small device so beware of typos

On Tue, 4 Jun 2019, 16:08 Karma McFarlane, < Karmx.xxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxxxxxx wrote:

Kia ora,

Please find attached a memo on commercial bottling of water and the Water Bylaw. This was tabled and discussed at the mayoral luncheon on Friday.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

## Karma

This email is intended only for the named recipient in this message and the information contained in it is confidential, maybe copyright and or legally privileged. If you are not the named recipient you must not use, read, distribute or copy it, please call the sender immediately on 04 527 2169 and erase the message and any attachments. Nothing in this e-mail message constitutes a designation of an information system for the purposes of section 11(a) of the Electronic Transactions Act 2002. You agree that if you respond to this e-mail, the time of receipt will be when the message actually comes to the attention of the addressee. All incoming e-mail messages are scanned for content and viruses and cleared by the Dimension Data Email Protection at the Upper Hutt City Council. This could result in the deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read by its intended recipient at Council. Please tell us if you have concerns about this automatic filtering. Thank you.